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Sunrise Beach, Sobraon Street - slope stabilisation 
complete 
 

Project summary 
The intersection of Vernon and Sobraon 
Streets at Sunrise Beach sustained 
significant damage during the 2022 
rainfall and flooding event.  
 
The failure of the slope threatened the 
roadway and other essential public 
infrastructure.  
 
The work to reconstruct this area is now 
complete, with the road also restored to 
normal operation.  
 
We would like to thank residents and 
motorists for their patience and 
understanding while these works were 
completed. 
 
  

 

 

 

 

Overview of works 
Reconstruction included:  

• permanent redirection of 
underground stormwater to David 
Low Way.  

• using rock filling and rock-filled 
gabion baskets to stabilise a section 
of damaged slope approximately 13m 
wide. 

• reinstating the damaged footpath and 
kerb and channel.  

 
Assistance to deliver this resilience 
project was provided through the jointly 
funded Commonwealth-State Disaster 
Recovery Funding Arrangements 
(DRFA). 
  

Location of damage at the 
intersection of Vernon and 
Sobraon streets 

Completed work at intersection 
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Completed slope remediation from bottom of slope 

Completed work at intersection Completed slope remediation and reinstated fencing and 
footpath 

Gabion and rock fill during construction 

Gabion and rock fill at bottom of slope during construction 

Stormwater repairs underway 

Slope damage at intersection 


